# **Evaluating the Poznan strategic programme**

Technology Executive Committee 15<sup>th</sup> meeting



- 1. Mandate
- 2. TEC work in 2017
- 3. Status of GEF projects
- 4. Expected action



#### 1. Mandate

**2014.** SBI invited TEC to evaluate the Poznan strategic programme with aim of enhancing effectiveness of Technology Mechanism

**2015**. TEC evaluated the Poznan strategic programme and submitted final report to SBI. TEC noted that projects were in early stages of implementation and therefore difficult to measure impact

**2015**. SBI thus invited TEC to update evaluation report and submit to SBI in Nov 2017. Invited TEC to undertake update drawing on mid-term evaluation reports of:

- Climate technology transfer and finance centres
- GEF-4 pilot projects

**2016**. SBI noted it looked forward to TEC updated evaluation report



### 2. TEC work in 2017

## At its 14<sup>th</sup> meeting, the TEC:

- Considered terms of reference for updating its evaluation report (see TEC/2017/14/8).
- Noted that GEF 2016 report contained links to three mid-term reports of GEF Poznan projects
- Decided to wait until GEF submitted its 2017 report to COP, to have access to more mid-term reports for updating its evaluation
- Decided to inform SBI 47 on its progress in updating the PSP evaluation



## 3. Status of projects

GEF 2017 report is now available.

Based on GEF 2016 and 2017 reports to COP:

### Climate technology transfer and finance centres

Region	Mid-term report?
Asia-Pacific (ADB)	Yes
Africa (AfDB)	Yes
Eastern Europe (EBRD)	Not publicly available
Latin America and the Caribbean (IDB)	Not yet
Global (CTCN project)	Not yet

## Summary

- 8 reports available (50%)
- 1 report not publicly available (6%)
- 7 reports not yet available (44%)

#### **GEF-4** pilot projects

Country	Mid-term report?
Cambodia	Yes
Chile	Not yet
China	Yes
Colombia, Kenya, Swaziland	Not yet
Côte d'Ivoire	Not yet
Jordan	Not yet
Mexico	Yes
Russian Federation	Yes
Senegal	Not yet
Sri Lanka	Yes
Thailand	Yes



## 4. Expected action

 The TEC will be invited to take note of its progress to update the PSP evaluation, and identify next steps, as appropriate, for completion of the updated evaluation report in 2018

